
8802 27th Ave NE 
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TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 

provided by the recipient, 
not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Everett Rowing Association
Address:
P.O. Box 1774 

Everett, WA 98206

Contact:
(425) 345-5138

https://www.everettrowing.com

Organization’s General Goals:
The Everett Rowing Association offers the premier rowing experience for adults 

and youths in the Greater Everett Area.  The association combines recreational, 

social and competitive opportunities that lead to building health, life skills and 

rowing excellence..

Date of Award: Level:
2018 Q2 $500 to $2,500

Specific Use for This Award:
This award was used to purchase a repeater for communications. For more 

information, please read the attached report from Everett Rowing Association.
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Catch the Spirit of Rowing! 

Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 

October 16, 2018 

Funding Code: Q2 2018 14.2  
URL: www.everettrowing.com 
Recipients impacted: Youth 230, Adults: 80 

Dear Marilyn, 

On behalf of the Everett Rowing Association I would like to thank the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions Fund for your generous donation.  We have completed and installed the Safety 
Repeater with your funding help.  The radio repeater system is used by Everett Rowing to insure 
communication along the Snohomish River during our workouts and events.   

We recently hosted a regatta and our communication was flawless with the help of the repeater.  
In years past we were unable to communicate from the boathouse to all the areas of the river used 
by the regatta.  We are hosting another regatta October 14th and look forward to having improved 
communications during this event as well.   

Coaches also report that they are able to communicate more effectively with each other during 
practices.  This type of improvement in communications while on the river enhances our safety 
profile and should provide us with good communications for many years to come. 

Per your request, I've included a picture which shows the safety repeater antenna installation.  The 
repeater electronics are inside the boathouse.   

Many thanks for your generosity, 

 
Glenn Engel 
Everett Rowing Association, Treasurer 
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